Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 4:00 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Form C-141 Final Report (Mojave Water Transfer, 30-015-26916, 2RP-535)
Attachments: Mojave Water Transfer (Form C-141, Final Report, 30-015-26916, 2RP-535).pdf
Mike,

Attached is documentation for a release that occurred in 2010 and | apologize, | had not followed up on. Today, Jeremy
Haass was at a meeting in BLM/Carlsbad Field Office and was approached by Randall Pair about the location and issues
with an open excavation and downed fencing.

If you could review the attachment at your earliest convenience to determine if the NMOCD will approve the closure so
EOG can get the excavation backfilled.

Please call me if there are any further questions.

Thank you,

Robert C. “Bob”’ Asher

Environmental Supervisor

Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-4217 (Office)

575-365-4021 (Cell)

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

d‘SEﬂQ resources



